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Energy Fuels Nuclear, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. William J. Almas
Manager of Environmental Affairs
One Tabor Center, Suite 2500
1200 17th Street
Denver, Colorado 80202

Dear Mr. Almas,

Please find enclosed a summary of discussions held with you in a meeting
taking place at NRC's Headquarters in Rockville, Maryland, on February 15,
1994. This meeti~g provided your company an opportunity to present pertinent
information related to a source material license application for uranium
sclution mining at your company's Reno Creek site, Campbell County, Wyo. ing.

If you have any comments or questions concerning the summary, please contact
Mr. Michael! Layton in Headquarters at (301) 504-2584, or Mr. Joel Grimm at
(303) 231-5806.

Sincerely,
o
Ramon Hall
Director
Enclosure:
As stated
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